
J u n e  2 0 2 5
NEWSLETTER

Golden Ears Elementary

June is an exciting time of year for everyone. The 

days are longer, sports are in full swing and 

performing arts are wrapping up for another year.  

Not to be outdone, the end of another school year 

evokes its own spectrum of emotions ranging from

sadness to joy and perhaps even anxiousness not 

knowing what the next few months will bring. It is 

as important as ever to be kind, patient and 

understanding of each other.

During the last few weeks of school there are many 

field trips, class activities and events planned. We ask 

that you keep up on all communications from school 

so that you and your child(ren) are able to fully 

enjoy this last month of school.  

Kind regards, 

Laura Brandon

Mark your Calendars

June 3 PAC Hot Lunch (Pizza Pizza) 

June 4 Gr 4/5 District Track Meet

June 5 Gr 6/7 District Track Meet

June 6 Rainbow Dance Party at lunch
Wear your rainbow colours!

June 10 PAC Meeting and Volunteer
Appreciation

June 12 Intermediate Fun Day

June 13 Primary Fun Day

June 16 Monthly Assembly-Wisdom

June 18 PAC TCBY Fro Yo

June 19 Gr 7 Leaving Ceremony

June 20 National Indigenous 
Peoples Day

June 20 Kindergarten Celebration

June 25 Last day for students 
(12:00 dismissal)

Principal’s Message:



If you are seeking to transfer your child to another school for the 2025-2026 school year, please review the

“Student Transfer Guidelines: Elementary 2025/26 document by following this link.:

https://www.sd42.ca/student-registration/  If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the

school office

If your family will be moving and your child(ren) will be leaving our school, please use the Parent Portal to

withdraw your child(ren).  We have many children waiting for a space at our school.  Withdrawing your child will

help us find a place for them sooner.

A R E  Y O U  M O V I N G ?

The last day of school for students this year is June 25th and dismissal is at 12:00.

The 2025-26 District Calendar is posted on the school district website and our school calendar (with

conference dates) is posted on our school website and sent via the Parent Portal.

The first day of school will be September 2nd and students will attend 12:30-2:20. All elementary

schools will be welcoming students for a 12:30 p.m. start on the first day of school.  This is the same

schedule that was used last year, as it allows schools to have important staff meetings in the morning

before welcoming our students in the afternoon.  New Kindergarten students will follow the gradual

entry schedule that will be emailed to parents/guardians.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR NEXT YEAR

Our goal is to keep the cost of school supplies reasonable, while ensuring
teachers and students have the needed supplies for the year. School
supplies will be purchased as follows:

Incoming Kindergarten: will continue with the practice of paying a fee
for school supplies and the school purchasing the supplies. 
Grades 1-3: the school will bulk-order school supplies and parents 

       will be asked to pay a school supply fee.
Grades 4-7: school supply lists will be available on our school 

      website for parents/guardians to purchase their child’s school 
      supplies.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
office at (604) 463-9513.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL AND 2025-26 CALENDAR:

https://www.sd42.ca/student-registration/

